
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Press Release City of Clovis, New Mexico 

321 N. Connelly Street 
(575) 769-7828 

For Immediate Release: 
 
October 13, 2020 
 
CITY OF CLOVIS SENIOR CENTER CLOSED DUE TO COVID-19 
 
The City of Clovis Senior Services Department, located in the Friendship Center, is 
closed for the time being due to positive COVID-19 testing. The Curry Resident Senior 
Meals Association (CRSMA) meal program has not been impacted by the closure and 
will continue to operate as normal. 
 
For questions regarding Senior Services programming, please call 575-769-7908. 
 
 
 
 


